
Dixie Region SCCA General Membership Meeting 
December 3, 2008 

 
Meeting called to order by Tom Austin at 7:34 PM 
 
Minutes:  Minutes were read by Robert Mayfield and were unanimously approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Treasurer’s report given by JK.  Current balance is $5182.55.  Motion was made to 
accept the treasurer’s report as read.   
 
Membership Report:  No membership report.   
 
Old Business 
 
Ballots were received and counted. 
 
Year-end awards banquet.  Follow up for hosting the year-end awards banquet at the Antique Auto Museum.  
The cost would be $450.  Decided against hosting there, but will ask for permission to leave cards there.   
Southwood rental $250..   
Date:  January 10, 2009 from 6 – 11 PM. 
Dean Minardi volunteer to host the year-end banquet at his residence.   
Amanda Clark is the chair of the year-end banquet. 
 
Allies vs. Axis – Sunday, December 7, 2008 – Will have approximately 40 t-shirts available for sale at the 
event.  Request for workers to help set up the venue on Saturday, Dec. 6 at 3 PM.   
 
Rick Ainsworth gave the Dixie Region a loaner helmet. 
 
Election Results  - RE – Mike Lollar; BOD – Bryan Batchelor, Tracy Lewis, Rob Ippolito, Chris Yearwood, 
Ian Barber, and Jaime Bell.  
 
 
 
New Business: 
Meeting for the worker/member of the year to be scheduled with the BOD. 
 
Points need to be tabulated and given to Scott. 
 
Do we have 20 people interested to volunteer at the Karting track?  Follow up with the track folks to determine 
how much to charge the non-workers and track availability. 
 
Area 3 meeting will be held at Jekyll Island on January 16, 17, and 18.   
 
STEEDA Racetrack. There has been no progression.  3 to 4 months before track work begins. 
 
 
Other Business:  None. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM 
 


